
The Weekly Warrior  144 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Weekly Warrior 

 April 1, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SVP 

Wee Warrior 

Princess, Cailsha 

Platta,  from Ms. 

Stewart's Class, 

represented SVP 

at Culture Week in 
Mescalero. 

 

WME 

WME 5
th
 Graders 

visited Ruidoso 

Middle School for 

orientation. They 

are looking 

forward to lockers, 

electives and 

uniforms!  

 

 

UPCOMING   

April 4 RHS Lady Warrior Varsity Softball @ Chaparral 

              RHS Lady Warrior JV Softball vs Chaparral  

 

              RHS Warrior Varsity Baseball @ Chaparral 

              RHS Warrior JV Baseball vs Mescalero  

                                                                    

              RHS Golf – Leroy Gooch – Alto 

 

April 5  RHS Golf – Leroy Gooch - Links 

 

April 6   RHS Lady Warrior Softball @ Portales 

 

April 9 RHS Track Relays @ Deming 

              RHS Lady Warrior Varsity Softball vs Silver City                                                       

              RHS Lady Warrior JV Softball @ Silver City  

              RHS Warrior Baseball vs Silver City  

              RHS Warrior JV Baseball @ Silver City 

RMSD Update 

 

Dr. Bickert 

Superintendent 
 

Right Now! Seniors, there are only 50 days until graduation!  

Happy April Fool’s Day!  No April Fool’s, there are truly only 

50 days until the Class of 2022 walks across the stage at 

graduation! Graduation is scheduled for Saturday, May 21, 2022 

at 10:00 a.m. at Horton Stadium. 

Spring is the busiest time of the school year as we have more 

students participating in athletics and activities and it seems like 

a game, event, or program is scheduled for each of our schools 

every night.  Spring is also the time when students are the 

busiest with academics, as we try to finish the year on a high 

note.  Congrats to all the students and staff at WME for a 

successful week of state testing this past week.  RMS and RHS 

students will soon be asked to complete their own state tests and 

final exams.  

Spring is also busy for all of us at central office as we begin the 

budget and planning process for next school year.  Additionally, 

we are developing our Facilities Master Plan, which is a five 

year planning document to guide us on what needs to be done 

to, for, and with our school facilities.  We will be having a  

community meeting on Monday, April 11, 2022 beginning at 

5:30 p.m. in the Board room to discuss the Facilities Master 

Plan and everyone is encouraged to attend.  

Have a great weekend! Dr. B. 

  

RMS 

RMS students 

attended MASH 

camp hosted by 

Lincoln County 

Medical Center.  

Students received  

hands-on 

experience in 

each department.  

RHS 
 

Congrats to 
Junior Cori Cox 
on winning the  

Senior C, Level 6 
Division at the  

state gymnastics 
competition and 
earning a place 
on the All Star 

Team.  
Way to go Cori!  


